PART 2 — AUGUST 4, 2020 - FEBRUARY 12, 2021 - NOW CLOSED

As the Fall 2020 semester is beginning, we recognize that many of you may need to
purchase a computer to assist with completing your education that has been moved
online due to COVID-19 protocols. You can apply for reimbursement for such purchases
on the portal beginning August 4, 2020. The College will reimburse eligible students up
to $375 for the purchase of a computer using CARES Act funds. Funds for this program
are limited and will be awarded on a first-come, first-serve basis. Reimbursement will be
made upon proof of purchase and paid after the second week of class. The application
for the laptop reimbursement and loaner program can now be accessed on your portal.
You must be signed in to complete the application. Please make sure that you provide
all information in your application.

How do | know if I'm eligible for CARES Act funds to use toward a laptop?

1. These are funds from the federal government and therefore you must show us
that you are eligible for those funds by completing a 20-21 FAFSA. If you have
not, but can provide that proof, please provide that proof.

2. You must be currently enrolled as a student and actively participating in your
courses.

3. You cannot be an all online student prior to this semester. If you have been taking
all online courses prior to this semester, are in an all online program (ex. Cyber
Security) or are listed as an online student because you plan to always be online,
you are not eligible for the funds.

4. You must submit a receipt to show the item you purchased, with the cost and
amount paid all shown on the receipt.

5. The maximum reimbursement for the computer is $375.

If you are not eligible for the CARES Act funds, but need a laptop, we still have loaner
laptops available. The application for the reimbursement and loaner programs are on
the portal.

Please allow 2-3 weeks for these funds to be processed and make sure your address is
correct on the portal (you can update on the portal). If you have any questions, please
reach out to the CARES Act Emergency Task Force at
emergencyfund@lackawanna.edu


https://portal.lackawanna.edu/ICS/Financial/Bursars_Office_-_Student_Accounts/Cares_Act_Laptop.jnz?_ga=2.25983294.2091489609.1678901332-98661292.1672855925&_gl=1*431vz*_ga*OTg2NjEyOTIuMTY3Mjg1NTkyNQ..*_ga_MNYBWQP7CG*MTY3ODk3MzE4Ni4xMC4xLjE2Nzg5NzQ3MzcuMC4wLjA.

